

Office of the Comptroller

April 18, 2001

W. Martin Morics, C.P.A. Comptroller

John M. Egan, C.P.A. Deputy Comptroller

Michael J. Daun Special Deputy Comptroller

Anita W. Paretti, C.P.A. Special Deputy Comptroller

To the Honorable the Common Council City of Milwaukee

Dear Council Members:

We request that you accept the following for introduction "In Title Only" at your next meeting on Tuesday May 8, 2001.

"Communication from the Comptroller transmitting a report entitled Audit of City of Milwaukee Basic Health Plan Administration."

This file will be filled in the near future for your consideration. Your assistance in the introduction of this "In Title Only" file is appreciated.

Very truly yours,

W.MARTIN MORICS

Comptroller

jtm

ref: BasicPlnIntitle.doc